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July 31, 2020 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Stephanie Mitchell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Dept. of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman St, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
Ref: Request for Extension; Skull Creek, File No. M-2019-0554 
 
Uinta Mining, LLC (UMC) respectfully requests an extension of time for review of the permit 
application.   
 
UMC would request the extension to extend to October 1, 2020 
 
Should you have questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
435-691-2983 
 
Thank You 
 
 
 
Larry W. Johnson 
Uinta Mining, LLC 


